
• Same as last month, most of the IT department’s work this past month was devoted to working at the 
Bronson Branch on their new construction. There are only a few little loose ends to tie up now and 
we’ll be all finished. Things look great, and I am very pleased at the results.

• I ordered all the gear approved last month. The Board approved $19,220.28 + shipping and handling. 
The final total was $19,353.94. Shipping then was $133.66. All items have arrived and we will be 
deploying over the coming weeks.

Respectfully Submitted by

John Rucker
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